Larger developments since Sept. 7:

After the Sending program with time delays was finished.

Processing the returns (thousands) of > 20 kinds.

Into Extracted or Problem cases, keeping the original messages for examination or reprocessing.

Hit log scanner, so we can see what our visitors are actually doing.

…………………. 

Loss of our darwindaycelebration.org name, from which we do our emailing, through DreamHost error.  But it was released by the Panamanian "grabber" and I spotted it one night and registered it first to me and then back to DDC.  We also registered darwindayprogram.org/com/net cheaply.

Have gradually activated all reasonable antivirus and anti-adware/spyware controls.  Occasionally we get an email with "malware" attached, but it gets intercepted.

We visited the Peninsula Foundation library for fundraising leads.

Updated so new Event entries go for 2006 by default.

Changed the home page to encourage leaving an email and permission to send to it.

[Will take revisions in the database for the very incomplete version of the supporters page.]

Switched our long distance to save about $75 a year.

Translating using Babelfish from Italian to sort-of-English.

Put in some essays and revised "News and Views" navbar section.

Fixing Blake's errors.

We're up to 320 recent supporter signups.

